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We are at a critical time in our nation of Australia. The secularization of our
nation has made religious freedom a key issue and freedom of speech and
conscience into major issues. There are many other issues and the Lord has
given us strategies as to how to pray. One of these is to have a shadow
spiritual government in the same way that the party in opposition forms a
shadow government. That means we need a high-level prayer leader for each
of the federal ministries e.g. health and education, who will raise up a team
around them to pray for that portfolio. That person might be you. Please contact
us if so led. We will be sharing much more at the workshop on 25.1.19 which
will prepare us to pray strategic, apostolic and prophetic prayers on the
Australia Day Prayer Day. We can build on the breakthroughs from the
Canberra prayer by prayer meeting on Skype or similar.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO FACILITATE A TABERNACLE OF DAVID
WORKSHOP IN YOUR CITY OR CHURCH, LET US KNOW -



ph Barbara 0466076020

 

Key themes to be covered:

Throne-room worship and intercession, Davidic worship
Jew and Gentile worshipping together
Throne of David and government anointing
Righteousness and justice as foundation of the Tabernacle of David
Restoration of the land of Israel to the Jewish people and a harvest of souls
From the ends of the earth to Jerusalem and building Tabernacles of David
along the Isaiah 19 highway



Top 2 photos show Barbara with families at Mapoon when Norman and Barbara went
there to celebrate the Paanja Festival in Sept 18, having lunch with Christian families
from Taiwan in Brisbane.
 
The next row shows the Millers with the leaders who invited them to facilitate the
Tabernacle of David workshop on the Sunshine Coast - Jasmine and Damien
Kohlman on the right and Paul and Kathy Villani in the middle. In the front is Ps
Daniel Silarpu from India who joined us. Also Ps Norman Miller on the Cairns
Esplanade with the Jerusalem flag reading out a press statement to say the
Australian embassy to Israel should be moved to Jerusalem.

Bottom row is Ps Norman at our Hanukkah celebration and showing the hand he
made to raise awareness of the need for religious and other freedoms. He takes this
to events.
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